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Multi-cultural wilderness programs since 1949

Dear Business Owner,

We are today writing to ask for your support with our Annual Fundraiser and Raffle. We appreciate any size donation, including merchandise or gift certificates for the raffle and/or silent auction portion of our event.  

The funds raised at this event will go to our campership (scholarship) program.  This program helps children from low income families attend our wilderness summer camp.  Last summer the campership program helped over one hundred campers have an experience that will last a lifetime.

Camp Unalayee is a small, independent, nonprofit organization that began in 1949 in the Santa Cruz Mountains.  The mission of the program is to have children from all walks of life learn to appreciate and respect themselves, others and the natural world.  The camp program is in the beautiful Trinity Alps Wilderness.  Though we have campers from as far away as Sweden and Japan, most of the campers who attend live in the greater Bay Area.

 
Unalayee provides a unique wilderness experience. Campers live outdoors in small groups.  They cook over wood fires, swim in alpine lakes, rock climb, and have backpacking adventures under the guidance and supervision of an experienced staff.  At Unalayee, campers gain a greater understanding of themselves, and the impact they can make on others and the environment they live in. Our program fosters self-reliance and cooperative living. 

We are requesting a donation for our silent auction/raffle.  All of the proceeds will go directly to our campership program.  Any sponsors donating more than a $250 value will be given a link to your business on our website. 

Camp Unalayee is a 501(c) (3) non-profit organization. Your donation is tax deductible.  Our tax ID # is 94-1422951.  

Thank you for taking the time to consider contributing to our program.  We very much appreciate all of your efforts in the community.

If you have any questions about our program or your donation, please contact Sarah Camp at friends@gocampu.com or (650) 308-4453, or visit our website – www.gocampu.org.
Sincerely,

Camp Unalayee

3921 E. Bayshore Road, Palo Alto, California 94303

(650) 969-6313    www.gocampu.org    fax (650) 962-8234
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